
December 14, 2021 
 

Attention Graduate Students in Public Health Nursing 
Interested in writing and editing? 

Want to have an impact on the larger profession? 
 

Consider a position on the Public Health Nursing’s Editorial Board! 
 
Public Health Nursing publishes empirical research reports, program evaluations, and case reports 
focused on populations at risk across the lifespan. The journal also prints articles related to 
developments in practice; education of public health nurses; theory development; methodological 
innovations; legal, ethical, and public policy issues in public health; and the history of public health 
nursing throughout the world. While our primary readership is in North America, the journal is 
expanding its mission to address global public health concerns of interest to nurses. 
 
The three-year term of appointment begins February 1, 2022; extension of term possible. 
 
The workload varies with subject area but averages 5-6 manuscripts per year in established areas, 
with occasional second opinions on manuscripts handled by other Editors or referees. As well as 
reviewing manuscripts, Board Members are asked to identify and support one manuscript 
submission per year and to identify 4-5 potential reviewers for the journal who reflect disciplinary, 
human, and geographic diversity. We actively seek engagement with researchers from historically 
underrepresented groups and strive to build a more inclusive and equal community in nursing. 
 
Selection considerations include: 

• Scope of professional network; 
• Familiarity with Public Health Nursing aims and scope and involvement with the 

journal as a previously published author or reviewer; 
• Interest and experience in appropriate content and fields relevant to public health 

nursing; 
• Current academic employment at a research university with a record of scholarly 

publications within nursing and/or public health. 
OR 
• History of practice in a public health nurse role as clinician, administrator or policy; 

 
Self-nominations and applications from people in groups that have been historically excluded or 
underrepresented in the academic sector are encouraged.  
Applications should include the following: 

• A one-page letter of application 
• A curriculum vita or resume 

 
The submission deadline is February 1, 2022, although interested candidates are encouraged to 
apply as soon as possible. Please submit all application materials on or before the deadline to 
patriciajanekelly@gmail.com. 
 
We look forward to hearing from applicants in practice, education, research and administration. 
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